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I	am	writing	to	support	the	IPART	proposal	of	a	fairer	price	for	feed-in	solar.	The	
current	price	does	not	recognise	the	investment	made	by	home	owners,	
maintenance	and	repair	costs	and	the	environmental	benefit	provided	by	home	
solar	generation.		The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	regulated.	
	
Rawling	Rawling		
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